
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter – Midweek Special!!! 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This week is Eating Disorder Awareness Week in the UK.  

This morning we had a very powerful assembly delivered to 

the Sixth Form by one of our year 13 students. 

The assembly covered a range of areas to raise awareness of 

eating disorders and the impact they can have on people’s 

lives.  The areas covered were: 

What are eating disorders?  

Different types of eating disorders 

Who can be impacted by eating disorders? 

Where to get support for eating disorders. 

This year, 2023 the focus is on eating disorders amongst boys and men. 

  

In response to this powerful assembly and our desire to help raise 

awareness, we have decided to shift the focus of our sponsored walk to 

raise money for the charity ‘Beat’ who work to support those with eating 

disorders.  

Sponsored walk 

The sponsored walk will take place on Friday 10th March between 10am and 1pm. Students will be 

transported to Dinton Pastures by minibus from the school and will complete a 10km walk around the 

lakes at Dinton. 

We are able to take 25 students on this 

fundraising event. 

If your child wants to sign up they should 

follow the link below to do so: 

https://forms.office.com/e/zJBC5kre3u 

If you would like to donate to this worthwhile cause, you can do so by 

following the link below or scanning the QR code. Our target is £250. 

https://tinyurl.com/TESFSponsoredWalk23 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 
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